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Reunion Update 
 
The Reunion is rescheduled for May 20-23, 2021, in Dallas.  We are using the 
same venue and will schedule the same activities. 
 
The Embassy Suite Dallas Park Central and Executive Car Services [Tour 
busses] have agreed to honor the quotes provide to us for the 2020 Reunion. 
 
Scheduled events: for 2021 Reunion: 
 
Tour of Waco, Tour of F-35 Production Line, Tour of AT&T Cowboy Stadium, 
Tour of JFK Museum, Golf Tournament, Hemingway Turkey 
Friday Buffet, Saturday Banquet, Sunday Memorial Service 
Hospitality Room 
 
Members who registered for the Reunion should contact  Martin Oelklaus 
concerning  applying funds to the 2021 Reunion or requesting refund.  Email:  
moelklaus@aol.com [If no email, call 816-805-0845] 
 

1.  If you have registered  for the 2020 Reunion and planning on attending the 2021 
Reunion, you can have payment made applied to the 2021 Reunion.  

 
2. Request a refund. Note membership dues cannot be refunded.  

 
The Embassy Suites Dallas Park Center will cancel reservations made directly with the Hotel.  
However, if you made your reservations thru 3rd party channels to make sure they cancel directly 
thru those channels. [AAA, Expedia, etc.]. 
 
You will be able to contact the Embassy Suites to make your reservation after June 30, 2020.  This 
information will be posted to the 22nd Infantry Regiment Society web site:  22ndinfantry.org, and 
in the next newsletter. 
 
Reunion registrations forms will be published in the next newsletter and available on our web site. 
If you have any questions, contact Skip Fahel at: eqf15@aol.com. 

22nd Infantry Regiment Society 
     Deeds not Words 

 
 
 

    Regulars, By God 
                                                                               

 
 

 

 

 


